Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2014 4:01 PM

To: ‘charles.carmel@bp.com’

Cc: Ktidwell@broadbentinc.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000190 (GeoTracker Global ID T0600100084), ARCO #2162,

15135 Hesperian Boulevard, San Leandro, CA 94578

Dear Mr. Carmel:

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) requests that you schedule the well destruction activities for the subject
fuel leak case. Please schedule the well destruction for at least two (2) weeks after the completion of the public
notification and comment period. The public notification and comment period closes on October 27, 2014. Please
respond via email (Attention: Keith Nowell) confirming the date scheduled for well destruction by October 14, 2014.

ACEH will authorize the well destruction in a separate letter following the conclusion of the public notification period.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (510) 567--6764 or send me an electronic mail message at
keith.nowell@acgov.org.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda , CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




